

CARSON CITY HISTORICAL SOCIETY, A NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION HISTORIC ROBERTS HOUSE MUSEUM

Mailing Address: Post Office Box 1864, Carson City, Nevada 89702 Physical Address: 1207 North Carson Street, Carson City, Nevada 89706 (775) 887.2174 • www.robertshousemuseum.org

Dear Members and Friends:

As the summer winds down, we have several updates for you regarding the events the Society hosted over the past couple of months. All of the events went well thanks to the hard work and enthusiasm of Society volunteers, and to the support from you, our Members & Friends, who attended the events.

First, our sincere thanks to those who donated to this years' **Yard Sales**. Money from vendor spaces and the sale of your contributions will be reported as soon as they are tabulated. All proceeds are going towards completion of the interior of the Carriage House.

Our **Garden Tour** was the most successful to date! With 100+ tickets sold and many new properties—gardens and homes both—the Tour was very well received. The Society gives Julie Grady and Stephanie Shefrin from Due Sorella, the organizers of the Tour, a heartfelt thank you for all of their effort and passion in putting on the Tour. Thank you, too, to the many volunteers who worked hard to create such a lovely Tour.

The Ice Cream Social was likewise our most successful to date in that we actually turned a small profit. As you know, this activity is not primarily a fund-raising event but an opportunity to let the people of Carson City know of our existence and hopefully wish to join the Society. Many thanks to Loretta Williams for her untiring efforts in organizing a wonderful display of living history participants. Thanks for the success of the event are likewise due to David Bugli and the Millennium Bugs for their terrific jazz performance—in the face of impending storms they continued to perform until the deluge drove them from their instruments. A festive time was had by all!

Our general membership meeting and **Annual Picnic** is scheduled for 5 to 7 PM on September 20th at Ron Machado's home at 310 Myer's St, just off of Division St. in Carson City. We're asking you to bring your own drinks and a side dish to share. The society will be supplying the plates & cutlery, fried chicken, and desert. For questions and to RSVP, please call Gary at 885-7643. At this meeting, there will be an election of officers. We are currently seeking volunteers to serve in all offices--Membership Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, & President.

Lastly, please remember board meetings are held at 1:30 PM the second Monday of each month. Members are encouraged to attend and become involved.

Sincerely, Jun

Gary Cain

President, Carson City Historical Society

885.7643

"DEDICATED TO PRESERVING CARSON CITY'S HISTORY"